	Tae Kwon-Do 2016
Prepared by:  Master Bryan Folk

This is the first full year of Taekwondo classes at the South Zone Community Association. Classes are twice a week Tuesday and Friday for 75 minutes. Participants range in age from 5 years to adult.

Thanks to the support of the South Zone Board through advertising and discussion with the community associations in the South Zone the first year was a success. 
 
Class enrollment was 64 students from January to December 2016 with a revenue of
$5,420.00 submitted to the South Zone Recreation Board. 
  
I appreciate the Board's assistance throughout 2016.


